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Message From

The Teacher

Thanks, Mrs. Binkley

Important Dates

Tips for Home What’s Coming Up 

In…

Contact the Teacher

We are off to a great start in Room 

205!

We have learned our rules and 

routines and we are starting our 

normal kindergarten curriculum.  I 

am very impressed by the well-

mannered students you have given 

me.  Thank you for teaching your 

child kindness, honesty, and 

patience!

 Early Release 8/29

 Reading Inventory 8/27

 Labor Day Holiday 9/3 

NO SCHOOL

 Progress Reports 9/5

 Every Tuesday- Library 

Day, bring your book to 

return.

 Read to your child atleast

20 minutes every day.

 Make sure your child 

gets adequate sleep the 

night before any school 

day!

Reading- What is Readers 

Workshop?

Math- Counting to 20

Writing- What is Writers 

Workshop?

Science- How to be a good 

citizen

Social Studies- What are things 

made of, maps and globes
• Email:

Jessica.Binkley@cobbk12.org

• Phone: (770) 578-7936

• Website:               

https://kindergartenbinkley.weebly.c

om/


